Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
REGION VI — WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

Division Advisory No. 030 | s. 2024
April 26, 2024

In compliance with D.O No. 08, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Aklan officials, personnel/staff,
(Visit www.depedaklan.online)

Attached is Advisory No. 079, s. 2024, dated April 24, 2024, from the
Department of Agriculture — Bureau of Fisheries and Aquatic Resources (BFAR)
dated April 18, 2024, regarding the Fisheri(?pholarship Program (FSP) for their
Nationwide Qualifying Examination on October 19, 2024. The details and
overview of the program are attached for references.

For more information and inquiries, contact:

REMIA A. APARRI

Regional Director

Regional Fisheries Office 6
Telephone Number: (033) 5011305
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Poblacién, Numancia, Aklan

Tel/Fax No. (265 37401 265 37411 265 3743)
Website: http://www.depedaklan.org

Email Address: aklan.1958@deped.gov.ph
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Republic of the Philippines

Depavtment of Education
REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS

Regional Advisory No. 279 , s. 2024
April o4 , 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
But only for the information of DepEd Region VI
officials, and personnel/staff, and all others concerned.
(Visit region6.deped.gov.ph)

Attached is a letter from the Department of Agriculture- Bureau of Fisheries
and Aquatic Resources (BFAR) dated April 18, 2024, regarding the Fisheries
Scholarship Program (FSP) for their Nationwide Qualifying Examination on October
19, 2024. The details and overview of this program are attached for references.

For more information and verification, contact:
REMIA A. APARRI
Regional Director

Regional Fisheries Office 6
Tel. No. (033) 5011305

DepEdROO-ESSD-RA-2024-032

Address: Duran Street, lloilo City, 5000
Telephone Nos: (033) 337-0149; 336-2816
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Dear Dr. Uytico,

The Department of Agriculture- Bureau of Fisheries and Aquatic Resources (BFAR) through its
Fisheries Scholarship Program (FSP) has been continually granting full college support and
financial privileges to the deserving high school or senior high school graduates who are willing to
pursue BS in Fisheries. The said scholarship program is composed of three(3) components namely;
FSP- Fisheries Industry Leader’s Grant (FILG); the FSP-Fisherfolk Children Educational Grant
(FCEG): and the FSP-Indigenous Cultural Communities or Indigenous People (1CCs/1Ps).

This year, the BFAR-FSP will commence the selection of scholars for the school years 2025-2029. As

part of the selection process, a Nationwide Qualifying Examination will be administered on October
19, 2024,

We kindly request your assistance in disseminating this scholarship opportunity to incoming grade
12 students. Ms. Marichu B. Palapaz, our Regional FSP Coordinator will be coordinating with your
office for additional details about the recruitment process and examination. Attached are the
scholarship guidelines for your information and reference.

Thank you, and we eagerly anticipate your assistance in nurturing the future generations for the
fisheries sector.

Very truly yours,
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